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| write in connection with your request for information received in the Office of the Police and
Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire on the 17" July 2025. You asked the following questions:

“l am making a formal request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 for information
about your organisation’s procurement activities and contract opportunities.

Information Requested:

1. Current and Planned Procurements
o Details of procurement exercises currently underway or planned within the next
12 months
o Estimated contract values and expected award dates
e Key service areas being procured (e.g., vehicles, equipment, IT systems, facilities)

2. Contract Renewal Information
e Major contracts (over £50,000 annual value) scheduled for renewal in the next 18
months
e Contract review dates and renewal processes
o Categories of services under contract

Scope: Please provide information covering the period from [current date] to [18 months
forward]. | understand that some operational details may be exempt for security reasons.

If you require clarification on any aspect of this request, please contact me using the
details below. | am aware of the 20 working day response requirement.”

This is to inform you that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire does
not hold the information you have requested based on the information you have provided. This
is because all procurement activity is managed by Derbyshire Constabulary’s Procurement
Team.

Therefore, Derbyshire Constabulary may hold this information and | give below a link to the
Force’s website where you can make a FOI request to them direct.

| want to find information about the police | Derbyshire Constabulary

If you are not satisfied with our response to your request, under Section 17 of the FOIA of the
FOIA you are entitled to ask for an internal review of our decision. Any internal review needs to
be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of this response and state why you are
unhappy with the response. You can submit an internal review in the following ways:

e emailing the OPCC Inbox —
PCCOffice@Derbyshire.PNN.Police.UK or.



https://www.derbyshire.police.uk/rqo/request/ri/request-information/rip/request-information-police/request-information-about-police/?lid=&cid=&rid=73562&stepid=1
mailto:PCCOffice@Derbyshire.PNN.Police.UK

e writing to the OPCC at —
The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire
Butterley Hall
Ripley
Derbyshire
DE5 3RS

By phone — 0300 122 6000 (as a reasonable adjustment under the Equality Act 2010).

If you are not satisfied with the outcome of the internal review under Section 50 of the FOIA you
can apply directly to the Information Commissioner (ICO) for a decision. Generally, the ICO
cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the internal review procedure provided by
the OPCC. You can contact the ICO in the following ways:

e online at the ICO —
https://ico.org.uk/global/contact-us/ or;

e writing to the ICO at —
Information Commissioner's Office
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire
SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely

Marie Romano
On behalf of the Police and Crime Commissioner


https://ico.org.uk/global/contact-us/

